
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
It is with regret that the Partners from the Tryst Medical Centre are unable to 
accept your application to join the practice.  This situation has arisen as a 
result of the increasing demands on the practice due to the large number of 
people moving into the area in recent months. 
 
You are advised to firstly try registering with one of the other GP practices that 
cover the area in which you are now living. You are also able to carry out a 
search on-line for a GP Practice on the NHS Choices website at www.nhs.uk 
 
In the event of difficulty registering with another practice our advice would be 
to complete the attached Application for Assignment form which you should 
then forward to PSD (Medical), Gyle Square, 1 South Gyle Crescent, 
Edinburgh, EH12 9EB.  They will then assist you in being allocated to a 
doctor within your area. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
TRYST MEDICAL CENTRE 
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